
STUDENT BULLETIN 
April 29, 1976

T hought for the d a y :
Forgive your enemies. Nothing will annoy them more*

— Wes Izzard
ATTENTION!
All students planning to attend the Billy Graham Crusade March 9-16 and needing transporta­
tion to the King Dome should sign up on the sheets placed in the dorms, chapel, and the 
SUB* If you can provide transportation, contact Dave Gerig (G-611), Stan Simpson (B-308) 
or Mike Langford (G-Al*f).
COEDS:,
Just a reminder about our next meeting* Mrs. Hobson will be teaching us the art of ’’bread 
dough”* It will be in the cafeteria lounge May k at 7 :30 p.m. Be sure and come for lots 
of fun and fellowship.
U OF W OUTREACH:
Thursday we will leave at 2:30 from Perks to go to the University to share Christ. For 
information, contact Paul Olsen (3-202) or Paul Remark (B-208).
CHILDREN'S ORTHOPEDIC HOSPITAL:
This Sunday is our last visit to the Children’s Orthopedic Hospital* Come join us and be 
a special friend to the children there. We will meet in Perks lounge at 9:00 a.m. Sunday 
morning.
WE CAN SAY BYE, BYE:
After May 5 (not until) we can say: ’’Bye-Bye Bi-Centennial”. In Chapel (May 5) there will 
be a Bi-Centennial emphasis featuring the King’s Choralons and beginning with a Bi-Centennia 
Parade. All participants are asked to arrive in the library (to form parade) as near 
9:00 a.m. as possible. Those attending Chapel that day are asked not to loiter In foyer 
but take seats immediately. It could avert a tragedy such as being trampled to death . . . 
(ha!) or having one’s chapel seat confiscated, etc. etc. . . .
UNIQUE SUMMER MINISTRIES AVAILABLE:
This summer the Korean Community Church in Seattle will be In need of Sunday School teachers 
in three age levels: Junior High girls, Primarys, and Nursery. It is from 1:00 p.m. - 
2:30 p.m. on Sunday afternoons. The church will pay for your gas and expenses to get 
there and back. If you are interested and don’t have a car, inquire anyway. Maybe you 
can get a ride with someone.
ALSO: The Korean Church will be having a retreat July 3-5• They need counselors for the 
children and youth. You v/ill be paid for this ministry. These people are great to work 
with. If interested in either of the above, contact Denese Kelp in P-313 or Lyle Esau 
in G-6l6.
STUDENT ELECTIONS:
Don?t forget that we vote on Friday, April 30 on student officers for next year. It is 
important that you be there to do this. If you can’t be there, please pick up an absentee 
ballot in the Administration office as soon as possible.
COMING EVENTS:
May 1 —  Early Childhood Education Workshop
May 12 -- All-School Picnic 
May 18 —  PR Music Festival at 7:00 p.m.
May 20 —  Spring Secital at 7:30 p.m.
May 27 —  Spring Concert at 7:30 p.m.
May 29 —  Baccalaureate at 7:30 p.m.
May 30 —  Graduation at 3:00 p.m.
NEEDED:
If anyone has any slides of children, animals, or scenery would you please contact Anita 
Scarbrough in P-311.


